Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region IX, Zamboanga Peninsula .
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ZAMBOANGA DEL N
Dipolog City 7100

MEMORANDUM

To : Public Schools District Supervisors
Secondary Principals/School Heads
Elementary Principals/School Heads
All Other Concerned

From . Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Subject : Faculty Rooms
Date : June 13, 2019

1. Per unnumbered Deped Memorandum released on June 11, 2019 by the Office
of the Undersecretary for Administration, entitled “Faculty Rooms”, in which
reports for restroom spandrels and other spaces/facilitites being converted and
used as Faculty Rooms in some public schools. Officials and personnel on the
ground are requested to submit information on the state of their faculty rooms.
This Division calls all the concerned to respond on this promptly.

2. School heads are directed to join the Facebook Workplace Group at
http:/ /my.workplace.com/groups/facultyrooms and accomplish the online
form via http://bit.ly/FacultyRooms.

3. You may seek technical assistance from your District ICT Coordinator for the
proper and correct formats as to the registration to the said App.

4. Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

PEDRO LCHOR M. NATIVIDAD, CSEE
Schools ision Supenntendent Qgﬁ éj



Republika ng Pilipinas

Ragawaran ng Edukaspon

Tanggapan ng Pangalawang Kalihim

MEMORANDUM
11 June 2019

For: Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
Public Schools District Supervisors
ESSD and SGOD Chiefs
EFD, Regional and Division Engineers
School Principals, Head Teachers, and Teachers

Subject: FACULTY ROOMS

The Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA) has received
reports of restrooms, spandrels and other spaces/facilities being converted and
used as Faculity Rooms. Reports in some public schools in Metro Manila have
already been validated by assessment teams organized and mobilized by the OUA
last week.

For a full assessment, officials and personnel on the ground are requested to
submit information on the state of their faculty rooms. Gathered information will
enable the department to formulate the appropriate policies and develop programs
to provide the proper facilities for our teachers.

All are enjoined to join the Facebook Workplace group at
htips:/ /my.workplace.com/groups /facultyrooms/ and also accomplish the online
form via http:/ /bit.ly/FacultvyRooms.

For information and guidance.

Thank you.

Office of the Undersecretary for Administration
{Adminisirative Services, Information and Communications Technology, Disaster Risk Reduction and Management, Schools Health,
Youth Formation, Baguio Teachers’ Camp, Education Facilities/ School Buildings)
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